
     

 

   Proposed Information Session 

Regarding the proposed amalgamation 
of Dubbo 

 
Sunday 12th January 3 pm – 5 pm 

All members of Club Manning Point are invited to attend a session when the  
board will be available to address any issues or clarify any information, 
regarding the proposed amalgamation. 
 

The board will address some miss information issues that have arisen. 

The board will address the Pros and Cons of the amalgamation according, 
to them. 
 We will take any questions and cover any concerns that members might have. 

If you are a member and are unable to attend, you are quite welcome to  
prepare questions and forward to the Secretary Manager, who will then  
forward it to the board. 
 
Karen@clubmanningpoint.com.au 

  
 A notice will be placed on the Notice Board at The Club, as well as on The Club  
  Website, by Sunday the 12th of January Regarding the extraordinary General  
                meeting proposed for 2nd February.  
  

 

Vickey Norris 
 Chairperson 
   


